
 
April 10, 2024 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF THE REGULAR MEETING 

OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE 

BENNETT BEAR CREEK FARMS WATER & SANITATION DISTRICT 

 

 

 

 Please take notice that the Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors of Bennett Bear Creek 

Farms Water & Sanitation District to be held on April 10, 2024, has been postponed until May 8, 

2024.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

By: BMS 

 

April 3, 2024 


